Academic Exchanges by Professor Cui Yi from Stanford University 

On Dec. 28th, Professor Cui Yi from Stanford University visited SCUT and made academic exchanges for two days with the cordial invitation by the School of Chemistry and Chemical Engineering. 

On the morning of Dec.29th, the appointment ceremony of Professor Cui and the academic report meeting were held in the Shaw Engineering Building. 

Following are the distinguished guests attending the meeting: 

Ms. Liu Qijin, Vice Chairperson of SCUT; Mr. Zhang Jianxiong, Chief of the School of Chemistry and Chemical Engineering; Prof. Lou Hongming, Prof. Li Xuehui and Prof. Wang Xiujun, Vice Deans of the School of Chemistry and Chemical Engineering; Prof. Li Jun, Vice Director of the State Key Laboratory of Pulp and Paper Engineering; and Prof. Ouyang Liuzhang from the Key Laboratory of Advanced Energy Storage Materials of Guangdong Province.

Vice Chairperson Liu Qijin presented the Appointment Letter of Visiting Professor to Prof. Cui on behalf of SCUT.
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After the appointment ceremony, Prof. Cui made an excellent academic report on the topic of Nanomaterials Design for Energy and Environment. The report was so attractive that the conference room was full of audiences, including many teachers and students from universities and institutes in Guangdong Province. Professor Cui reported in a problem-oriented approach, and, starting from his own research, introduced the research achievements on the design of nanomaterials for the past decade. Abundant research achievements were introduced in the report, including nano-silicon anode in lithium batteries, electro catalytic chemistry, PM2.5-captured mouth muffle and “cooling clothes”. After the report, Prof. Cui had further communication with the teachers and students and complimented on the students of SCUT.
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Translated by ZHANG Jiaxi, SONG Huiyu and ZHU Shiqing
